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‘Newtown’ documentary will be shown at SUNY New Paltz March 7

Friday, February 24, 2017

NEW PALTZ, N.Y. >> The documentary “Newtown” will be
¢ shown at 6:30 p.m. Tuesday, March 7 at SUNY New Paltz Lecture
Center Room 102. The screening is free and open to the public.

Filmed over the course of three years and directed by award-
winning filmmaker Kim A. Snyder, “Newtown” documents the
aftermath of the Dec. 14, 2012, attack on Sandy Hook Elementary
School, and explores what happens to a community after it becomes the epicenter of a national discussion,
and what is left to cope with after the cameras leave.

A panel discussion with individuals affected by the shooting, including the parent of one of the slain children,
will follow. The Counseling Center will staff a quiet room during the screening and panel discussion.

For information, contact Amy Nitza at nitzaa@newpaltz.edu or (845) 257-3479, or Lisa Phillips at
phillipl@newpaltz.edu or (845) 257-3573.
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